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MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE April 29, 1992 CONTINUED 

personnel compared with the operating expenses, associated with the 

tents? 

2. What is the flooding impacts at the site and whether a work-farm idea 

would be more practical? 

3. Is the Sprung Structure a sale source?- 

4. Check the minimum jail. standards with Health Department staff to see if 

it would pass. 

5. Check with the District Attorney for legal advice and legality of a 

prison work-farm. , 

The Board asked the Sheriff's office to work with purchasing and write the 

bid specifications for the portable jail and place on the next management 

conference meeting on May 14. 

The Board discussed a letter dated 4-29-92 from Mike Buchert, Assistant 

Director of the Department of Public Works. The letter stated the City of Tulsa 

has agreed to building the west portion of the new access road at the Adult 

Detention Center. The letter is requesting Tulsa County to build the east 

portion of the road. Jordan stated it would be approximately 4500 feet of 

asphalt. Selph asked Jordan to work up a cost estimate for the Board. Jordan 

stated the road needs to be in place before October 1, 1992. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
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-ATTEST: 

pan Hast 1 Loree, Be. 
. (DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF BOARD OF 
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS) 


